
John H. Finley, Eso.,
University of State of Hew York, 
Albany, Hew York.

kABp*v 6HID BY
Twentieth 

1920»

Dear Sir:-
I acknowledge receipt of your letter 

of September l?th and note that you intend to come 
during the present week to Montreal to see me.

I shall be glad indeed to welcome you 
here, but wish to inform you that I am leaving to­
morrow night for Boston and shall not return to Montreal 
until Friday night.

1 am lookin'’ forward with much 
interest and pleasure to the ceremonies of the 8th 
of October.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


